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I am deeply concerned about the proposed changes to State Plan data reporting.  While it should be no 
secret that I have not been a fan of the Bureau for the 17 years I have worked with them, off and on, I 
look forward to revisiting that issue at this meeting in a positive way, as well as the discussion 
surrounding the State Plan objectives and strategies as a whole. 
 
Unfortunately, this will be my last meeting for some time, due to a new job at the IRS that I will be 
starting either later this month or mid-next.  While this has caused me to place my application on hold, 
as to the disability community, it is not goodbye, but see you later.  I will remain available to any 
Board/Commission/Council, or individual persons, for consultations most evenings and weekends. 
 
 
 


